
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Date: 5/27/2014 3:51:51 PM

Subject: DI Annexation

Have either of you had a chance to touch base with the delegation members yet on Daniel Island? The letter 
dissolving the Annexation Commission is prepared for the Governor's signature, and we probably shouldn't wait too
much longer to wrap this up. If y'all are ready, then we can meet with NH tomorrow afternoon per Nicole. Please let
me know -  I would like to put something in the update for her today, if possible.

Thank you!

Rebecca S. Schimsa 
Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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